
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0188
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 12:34:55 PM

 Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 4:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0188

-- Name --
Jeff Celentano

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I own a seasonal cottage property on a private road along with 14 other owners of permanent and seasonal dwellings
located north of Peninsula Road as shown in the Expansion Notice.  I would encourage the Board, as a Condition of
Approval, to direct Enbridge to consider a further expansion to include our properties under a similar funding
model.

-- Attachment --
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